ON THE LOT PARTNERS, LLC

July 16, 2007

VIA EMAIL AND U.S. MAIL
faarax@kgexportimport.com

Faarax Sheikh-Noor
PO Box 8138
Van Nuys, CA 91409-8138

Re:  OnThe Lot
Dear Mr. Sheikh-Noor:

I am in receipt of your letter dated July 10, 2007 which alleges protectable
similarities between the television series “On The Lot” (the “Series”) and a project of
your creation entitled “The Next American Movie.” “On The Lot” was independently
created by Steven Spielberg and Mark Burnett and was not based in whole or in part on
your idea. Any similarity between the Series and your idea (if, in fact, any exists --
which we do not concede) is pure coincidence. To the best of my knowledge, no one
involved with the Series has had any contact with you or has had access to your work, nor
do you claim otherwise.

Sincerely,

C/W”/Z%A

James R. Sterling, Esq.
Business and Legal Affairs
MARK BURNETT PRODUCTIONS

cc: DW Business Affairs (via facsimile)
FOX Legal Affairs (via facsimile)
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